
 

Eric Segundo, Director 
Office: (413) 583-5600, Ext. 1290 

Fax:     (413) 583-5603 

esegundo@ludlow.ma.us 

TOWN OF LUDLOW 

Veterans’ Services 
488 Chapin Street 

Ludlow, Massachusetts 01056 

 

 
Dear Town Residents: 
 
The Town of Ludlow accepted the provisions of a state law that provides for the creation of a 
Municipal Veterans’ Assistance Fund (MGL Ch. 60, Sec. 3 (f)).  All donations made to this 
Assistance Fund go toward approved uses. These funds are distributed through the Town’s 
Veterans’ Services Officer whenever a LUDLOW VETERAN in need applies and is determined 
to be qualified.   
 
If you would like to make a donation to this Fund, you can either mail your check or money order, 
made payable to Town of Ludlow to:  
 

Ludlow Veterans’ Assistance Fund 
Ludlow Veterans’ Services 

488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA  01056. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me, (413) 583-5600 Ext. 1290.  
 

As always, we thank you for your generous support and continued care  
of Our Ludlow Veterans. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Segundo 
Director, Veterans’ Services 

 

 
 

LUDLOW VETERANS’ ASSISTANCE FUND 
2023 VOLUNTARY SUPPORT CONTRIBUTION 

 
1. Amount of your Excise Tax now due: $___________ 

 

2. Plus your contribution to Ludlow Municipal Veterans’ Assistance Fund: 
 

       Other $____________ 
 

3. Add Items 1 and 2 and pay total amount $____________ 
 

4. Please return this Slip with your Excise Tax bill payment. 
 

(Please consult with their personal tax consultant on tax deductible status). 

$10.00 $25.00 $50.00 

mailto:esegundo@ludlow.ma.us

